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To: All Parents/Carers of GCSE/A Level Drama Students 
 
Our Ref: 87889372 
 
3 March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Theatre Visit - North by Northwest, York Theatre Royal  
 
The Drama Department is pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a 
visit to York Theatre Royal to see North by Northwest. The date of the visit is Thursday 3 April. 
 
Students will study this play as part of their course requirements for Component 3: Text in 
Performance. We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and travelling to the theatre via coach. We will 
be return to school at approximately 6pm. As this visit is a course requirement, the cost of the visit 
will be covered and therefore there will be no charge.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this visit, then please complete the medical form link by Friday 
7 March: https://rb.gy/6r6949  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Sian Derry  
Teacher of Drama   
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